
 

 

 

 

Do you like experimenting, discovering, 

exploring?  

Then St Vincent’s Selfie Competition is for you! 

Over the half-term holiday we are running a Science 

competition. 

All you need to do is to get someone to take a photo of you 

doing a fun Science activity or investigation and then write a 

couple of sentences to explain what you were doing and 

what you found out. 

When you have your photo get your parents to email it to the 

school office   admin@stvincents.cheshire.sch.uk by Friday 

6th June. 

There will be four prizes - two for KS1 and two for KS2 and 

everyone who takes part will receive a certificate. 

So, get your family to help you raid the kitchen cupboards, 

pull out the string and sticky tape or go out into the garden 

and explore and get experimenting! 

 

 

St Vincent’s Science 
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